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Comments

There should be one standard. Even though | was unimpressed with the "bayonent” style there should
only be one standard - 40 mm or bayonent.

Otherwise we completely defeat the notion of “interoperability”. If you make an exception to this
standard then why not make exceptions to other standards? And if you start making exceptions to
standards then what is the point of having standards? It is a mistake to follow this path.




